

Kilbrittain Parish weekly zulleziu

No 258

16 Sept 2018

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Masses this Week

Monday: 9.00 am Tuesday: NO MASS

Wed, Thurs, Fri: 9.00 am

Sat: 10.00 am

Upcoming Stations

Fri 28th Sept, 8.00 pm Gerard and Chris Ahern

Sat 29th Sept 11.00 am Pat and Phil Deasy

Sat 13th Oct 12.00 noon Neil and Niamh Mahony

Fri 19th Oct 8.00 pm

Liam and Helen Ryan

Adult Choir

The adult choir will return to Choir Practice on Wednesday night September 19th at 8 pm. New members very welcome.

Folk Group

Recommencing practice next Tuesday 18th Sept at 8 pm. New members are very welcome.

Knitting / Crochet

Resumes this Mon night and every Monday in Patsy's kitchen from 8.00 pm. All welcome.

St Joseph's Young Priest Society

Meeting in Sacristy on Wednesday night, 19th of September, 8.00pm please pray for Vocations during Eucharistic Adoation on Wed.

Young at Heart

Resumes on Thursday 20th September 2.30 to 4.30. All welcome. Contact Christine Chapman.

Historical Society

Kilbrittain Historical Society is doing an article to mark the 50th anniversary of the Tuskar Rock 1968 air disaster. If anyone in the parish has links or interest in the topic please get in touch. Contact 087-2417325

Ladies Group

Cookery Demonstration by the Little Red Fish Shop in the hall on Monday 8th October in conjunction with Kilbrittain Ladies Group. All welcome.

ST PATRICK'S CHURCH, KILBRITTAIN

Fr Jerry Cremin PP

Member of Irish Confratemity of Catholic
Clergy

023-8849637 / 087-7857712

Email: mail@frcremin.com.

Websites:

www.frcremin.com

BAPTISMS:

Sat and 11.30 Sun or by arrangement.

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Mon 9 to 1; Wed 2 to 8

Foroige Registration Night

Kilbrittain Foroige Club returns after the summer break on Friday the 21st of September, at 9.30 pm, in the Parish Hall, with registration of existing and new members. As places are limited, we ask all those interested in joining the club for the coming year to attend on the night. A Parent/Guardian must attend on the night with your child. The membership fee of €30 per member or €40 per family will also be collected on the night. There is an increase in the fee for this year. This money goes directly to National HQ. So unfortunately is outside of our control.

The club cannot function without the help of parents. Under new requirements of the Child Protection Laws, all helping parents must be Garda vetted. To facilitate this, we are asking parents to bring at least two forms (and ideally more) of strong photographic IDs, and separate proofs of address on the night. Strong IDs would include passports, photographic Public Services Card, credit card Drivers Licence and home utility bills. Other forms of ID (e.g. old style drivers licence, other letters confirming address) may also be acceptable if three or four forms are presented - we can check them against the National Vetting scoring system to see if the combination of ID's is acceptable or not. Full details, including the scoring system and acceptable forms of ID, are available on the Kilbrittain Foroige Facebook page. Please ring or text Ted at 087/6329290 for further information or any query about suitable forms for vetting. If you were successfully vetted last year then you do not require to be vetted this year.

Ploughing Championships

Bus from Kilbrittain to the National Ploughing Championships on Wednesday Sept. 19th. €25 per seat. Booking essential. Contact Steven 087 7106754

Cork Autism Conference 2018

Re-Thinking Autism - A Positive and Integrative Approach, Sunday September 30th, Rochestown Park Hotel, Douglas, Cork. Conference provides a unique forum for Parents, Families, Caregivers, Adults with ASD, Employers, Educators, Professionals, Agencies, Advocates and anyone with an interest in Autism and Aspergers Syndrome. All are welcome. More info here: www.bookwhen.com/corkautism or call 089 239 8900

God our Father: We thank you for this Mass and this Communion. We thank you for your Son, Jesus Christ. He came into our world. When he walked on earth, he saw pain and suffering. He shared our suffering and our weaknesses. He brought relief to the sick, comfort to those who were poor, peace to those in sorrow.

We thank you for the presence of Jesus among us.

Help us to be his instruments to continue his work of caring and healing in our time.

Items for the Bulletin can be given or emailed to Denis and Margaret
Collins:killeenskilbrittain@yahoo.ie
or to Fr Cremin: mail@frcremin.com.
Deadline for receipt of submissions each week is Thurs night 9.00 pm.
Weekly Bulletin online at http://www.frcremin.com/news.html